
Planning Advisory Group: Report to Walberswick Parish Council

Planning Application ref DC/20/0551/AME
Amendment to Application ref DC/19/4490/FUL for a change of use to extend the 
residential curtilage of Westons The Street and to change the direction of the roof 
pitch of one chalet   

1 Comment 

The application was validated on the 10 February and approved on the 13 
February, leaving no time for consultation. The consent which has been granted 
applies to the changed direction of one roof pitch only: it specifically excludes the 
proposed enlargement of the curtilage to encompass all the open space behind 
Anchorlea, Thorpe View, The Stables and to the west of Westons and does not 
permit a change of use of this land.

2 Opinion  

The Planning Advisory Group has no objection to the change in direction of one 
chalet roof pitches. We welcome the decision not to allow further enlargement of 
the curtilage or a change of use. 

3 One of our members declared an interest and took no part in this report.

 


